Valentina Cenic

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

FAQ Licensing,

I wish to object to the attached licence application on the grounds of it not being compliant with the
Licensing Act objectives of the Prevention of Public Nuisance and the Prevention of Crime and
Disorder.

A 24 hour off-licence will attract people, literally at all hours, to consume alcoholin the nearby
vicinity and will have no apparent means of controlling the conduct of those who visit the premises.

The nearby location of several late-night premises will mean this area could turn into an open-air
nightclub with none of the commensurate means of organisation or control. This will lead to

excessive noise and disruption for nearby residents and the potential for serious crime and disorder.

Kind regards,




